STATE BAR OF TEXAS

%
s

Olffice of the Chief Disciplinary Counsel
December 17, 2014

Mr. Ty Odell Clevenger
1095 Meadow Hill Drive
Lavon, TX 75166

Re: MULTIPLE GRIEVANCES
Dear Mr. Clevenger:

The Office of the Chief Disciplinary Counsel has received your correspondence against the attorney.
Rule 2.10 of the Texas Rules of Disciplinary Procedure provides that, following dismissal of a
grievance, a complainant may amend and re-file the grievance with new information one time only.
You have filed multiple times on the attorney listed above. Therefore, pursuant to Rule 2.10, this
filing is being returned to you and no further amendments or re-filings will be accepted by our office.

The State Bar of Texas maintains the Client-Attorney Assistance Program (CAAP). You may have
already visited with the staff of that program prior to filing your Grievance. Pursuant to the State Bar
Act, all dismissed grievances (other than where the person complained about is deceased, disbarred,
or not a lawyer) shall be referred to CAAP. In accordance with that requirement, please be advised
that CAAP can attempt to resolve your matter through mediation or other dispute resolution
procedures. CAAP is not a continuation of the attorney disciplinary process and participation by

both you and the attorney is voluntary. Should you desire to pursue that process, you may contact
CAAP at 1-800-932-1900.

The Office of Chief Disciplinary Counsel maintains as confidential the processing of grievances.

Sincerely,

&y % i

K.W. Morgan
Assistant Disciplinary Counsel

Enclosed: Grievance form sent by Complainant

KM/aa

P. O. Box 12487, Austin, TX 78711, (512) 427-1350, (877) 953-5535, fax: (512) 427-4167



